
The United States P  ny Clubs, Inc. 
Commitment to Safety Through the Years 
Since 1954, when 8 individuals signed the Articles of Incorporation for The United States Pony Clubs, USPC has been on the forefront of equestrian 

safety.  Championing for improved helmet development, protecting riders, creating safety standards for members, educating volunteers,  and 
leading the fight for safe sport and return to play. USPC is committed to safety throughout the world in all equestrian disciplines. 
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